Connections

December 30, 2013
Vi I |

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca
Attn: Board Secretary

Dear Board Secretary:

; [ tions Inc. — Application For a Unit -Metering LI
Board File No, EB-2013-0417

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board's (the "Board") Letter of Direction dated December 23,
2013, EnerCare Connections Inc. ("EnerCare") confirms that the French and English versions of

the Board's Notice of Application and Written Hearing have been posted on EnerCare's
website at https://www.enercare.ca/about-us.

If you have any questions or concerns with regards to this application, please contact myself
at cmiller@enercare.ca or 416.649.1842 or John Toffoletto, Senior Vice President, General
Counsel and Corp. Secretary, at jtoffoletto@enercare.ca or 416.649.1862.

Yours truly,

Coore

Chelsea Miller
Legal Counsel
EnerCare Inc.

Your Intelligent Energy Partner
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